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Jordan	Cove	LNG	Approval	for	Pre-Filing	Granted	
	
Coos	Bay,	OR	–	The	Federal	Energy	Regulatory	Commission	(FERC)	today	approved	Jordan	
Cove	LNG’s	pre-filing	application,	clearing	the	way	for	the	liquefied	natural	gas	(LNG)	
export	project	to	move	through	the	federal	permitting	process.	The	proposed	multi-billion	
dollar	project	also	includes	the	Pacific	Connector	Gas	Pipeline	that	will	run	northwest	from	
Malin,	Oregon	to	the	Jordan	Cove	LNG	facility	at	the	Port	of	Coos	Bay.	
	
“We	have	invested	more	than	a	decade	in	optimizing	the	engineering	design	and	
minimizing	our	environmental	footprint	through	scientific	analysis	and	community	
feedback,”	said	Betsy	Spomer,	CEO	of	Jordan	Cove	LNG.	“We	are	confident	Jordan	Cove	will	
receive	regulatory	approval	and	contribute	significant	direct	and	indirect	benefits	to	
southern	Oregon.”	
	
The	project	would	be	the	largest	single	private	investment	in	the	history	of	southern	
Oregon,	generating	hundreds	of	million	of	dollars	in	payments	and	tax	revenue	for	Coos,	
Douglas,	Jackson	and	Klamath	Counties	throughout	construction	and	operation.	In	addition,	
the	Jordan	Cove	project	will	create	thousands	of	family-sustaining	local	construction	jobs	
and	creates	hundreds	of	high	paying	permanent	positions.		
	
The	natural	gas	pipeline	will	provide	new	gas	supply	access	for	southern	Oregon	to	enjoy	
the	same	opportunity	for	cleaner	and	cheaper	natural	gas	that	more	populated	areas	of	the	
state	enjoy	today,	including	communities	that	currently	do	not	have	access	to	gas	and	rely	
on	burning	wood	and	more	expensive	forms	of	energy.	
	
Jordan	Cove	is	communicating	with	FERC	to	schedule	open	houses,	which	will	provide	the	
public	the	opportunity	to	learn	more	about	the	project,	ask	questions,	and	meet	Jordan	
Cove	and	Pacific	Connector	personnel.		Once	confirmed	with	the	FERC,	the	locations	and	
dates	of	these	open	house	will	be	posted	on	the	Jordan	Cove	website	and	advertised	in	local	
newspapers.	
	
For	more	information	about	the	Jordan	Cove	LNG	project,	please	visit	
www.jordancovelng.com.	
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